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This is a disgustingly huge over reach! I pay for permits to dig a well, it is recorded 

with the county and state. I pay to maintain the pump and electrical systems. It is on 

private property. The state should have no further control than they have now. I am 

outraged as a citizen property owner and also do not want to be paying for the 

paperwork and costs that would be associated with this bill. Oregon needs to simplify 

and focus on priorities: roads need repaired, criminal behavior needs curbed. 


